
Date: 3/29/2024

Attn: City of Birmingham, Dept. of Community Development

To Whom it May Concern:

Red Mountain Maker is a 501(c)3 non-profit community fabrication center that empowers individuals

to give form to their ideas through membership, education, and workspace.

Our organization was born in 2012 when a group of makers decided to get together and create a

community that would inspire innovation, collaboration and experimentation. After eight years in our

historical location inside Woodrow Hall in Woodlawn, RMM took a big leap forward and moved to its

current location inside Hardware Park, sharing its mission of being a thriving hub for engineering,

innovation and product development.

Lillis Taylor and RMM were neighbors in Woodlawn when Taylor worked as program manager at Desert

Island Supply Co. and we have collaborated on projects in the past. We look forward to supporting the

project that Taylor is proposing to the 2024 Birmingham Creatives for Impact. Specifically, we will

provide some tools and members to facilitate manipulation of found objects during Stage 2 of the

project. We will also enlist members who engage with fiber and textile arts to support Stage 3 of the

project.

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,

Signature


